
 

Welcome to the October 2024 Newsletter

Current Gallery Exhibit
October 2 - October 29

Get Your Calendars Out -
​There's some events you won't want to miss!

For Members Only

WHAM Monthly Madness is for our



members only. On Saturday, October 5th
from 10:30M to 12:30pm we will be
working on a decoupage vase. You must
sign up at the WHAM front desk in
advance. There will be a charge of $5 per
person, everything that you need will be
supplied and design choices are almost
unlimited. We are limited to 12 people
in the classroom.  Don't wait, seats are
going fast! Sign up today.

Members Meeting - THANK YOU
AND IT WAS SO GREAT TO SEE
SO MANY OF YOU

Thank you to everyone who attended the
September Membership Meeting. We
appreciate seeing all of you and exchanging
thoughts and ideas. The next WHAM
Membership Meeting will be held on Tuesday,
December 10th from 5:30 to 7:30pm. Come
and join us for some fun and to celebrate our
unique art place.



The Open Mic Night is Now in Both
Surprise and Glendale Presented by
WHAM. Remember the third Friday of
every month, the Open Mic is open at
WHAM and is wai2ng for you to come
back or come by for the first 2me. The
third Thursday in Glendale starts Oct.
17. Hope to see you there.

M.C. Maggie Gautier, Literary Arts
Manager at WHAM.

A BIG THANK YOU TO
COX COMMUNICATIONS
- A GRANT FOR THE
TEEN'S PROGRAMS AT
WHAM. WE TRULY
APPRECIATE IT.

Connie Whitlock
and Lindsey at the

Event

Speaking of Teens -
We have Some Great News

Teen Art Night will start on Wednesday Oct. 23rd at the Main Library in
Peoria thanks to the generous support and the collabora2on with Jennifer
Crawford and WHAM's Teen Art Team Member Ashley Dooley. The classes,
free of charge, is in its third year and will be every fourth Wednesday of
the month for eight consecu2ve weeks (not December) ending in June 25,
2025.  Here's the flyer that's available at WHAM and the Peoria
Library. Feel free to take some to bring to your school, library, home, and
any place you think teens would be able to find out about this amazing
opportunity.

OCTOBER CLASSES AT A GLANCE
Upcoming Classes You Want to Make Sure You Let Your Family

and Friends Know are Available. There’s even more information on
www.WHAM-art-org





Don't Get Bowled Over - The Bowls of Hope
is Around the Corner

It's never too early to remind everyone that the annual Bowls of Hope will be
held at WHAM on Saturday, December 7th from 9am to 3pm. As most of you
know, this is the way that WHAM gives back to local charities by donating the
proceeds from the sale of the handmade bowls to several needy groups. So
mark your calendar and plan to help us support this worthy endeavor.

A BIG THANK YOU AND A
WARM WELCOME
We Have Good News about a New Team
Member as we all say a big thank you to Mike
Brunson for his dedication and vision for the
ever-evolving Clay Department at WHAM.



Thank you, Mike, and now we'd like to introduce
the new Clay Team Leader, Jeff Heeg. So come
by, welcome Jeff, and get into some mud.

Mike Brunson will still be around getting his

hands dirty and making great art.

Jeff brings over thirty years of knowledge and experience in clay. A graduate from
Northern Kentucky University with a BFA in ceramics, sculpture and drawing. Jeff
honed many of his skills as artist in residence for Reitz Ranch related to
atmospheric firing, loading, firing, building and maintaining many types of kilns.
There is much more to Jeff’s story. Stay tuned for a meet and greet for all our clay
members soon. We look forward to the continued growth and excitement of the
clay department. Welcome aboard Jeff!

WHAM is in the News and it's all
because of YOU!



Want to become a WHAM member?
Here are the amazing benefits!

• Discount on Art Classes

• Classroom Rental Discount (art instruction/class use)

• Art Clubs & Special Events (art collaboration)

• Member Meetings Quarterly

• Ability to hang your artwork at no cost to you unless it sells then you pay 25%
fee

• Usage of WHAM building during open hours with approval

• Access to an Artist community to share ideas

• Ability to sell artwork in the Gift Shop at no cost to you unless it sells, then you
donate 25% back to WHAM

• Ability to Enter into WHAM Exhibits, Events and Art Fairs

• Opportunities to give back to the community with your volunteer hours for
classes and events!

• More fun than a barrel of monkeys!

IT'S TIME TO GET INVOLVED IN THE ARTS WITHIN YOUR COMMUNITY
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